
To whom it will concern: 

 

I have been employed with Mendocino County for almost 8 years. In that time I have seen cost 

of living in Mendocino County continue to rise, and now I hear you want to increase our 

insurance premium more than necessary to cover increased costs. I know it might not seem like a 

big difference to you, but to myself and many of my coworkers every dollar from our paycheck 

counts. Why try to squeeze more from us than is needed? 

 

To find that the board of supervisors doesn’t value us is very disheartening. You continue to give 

yourselves exponential raises far exceeding the cost of living we get every year, and it’s an utter 

joke that you want to take even more of our money away. 

 

Please consider the people who work for the county and keep it moving every day. Without us, it 

will fail. And if we can’t make a living here we will be forced to leave.  

 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Bunker 

 


